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Comments: | strongly object to this proposal. Four generations of my family have been coming to Holland Lake
since the 1930s. There is no possible way that all of this expansion and concrete will preserve the authenticity of
this area. This small, beautiful lake and the land around it will not support tripling the amount of people that will
be able to use it. It will be crowded and overly commercial. This is does not represent the "Montana way" of
doing things. It is just a money grab by some big company capitalizing on the simplicity and beauty that Holland
Lake and the lodge represents and promoting tourism and paved parking lots. This will be a travesty.



